
23rd May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Y11 students have made an excellent start to their written exams, thank you for your support.
Exams continue from Monday 3rd June so please ensure your child is fully focussed and engaged in revision during
the half term break. If your child is expected to attend school for intervention during half term you will receive a
message from Ms Ranasinghe with full details. Please ensure your child is in full uniform.

As exams for some subjects have now concluded, from 3rd June there is greater flexibility with regards to
attendance. We expect students to attend the following:

● Examinations

● Pre Exam Revision

● Lessons in subjects for which exams have not yet concluded.

Please click on the links below for detailed Y11 timetables for the remaining exam weeks:

Y11 Schedule 3rd June to 7th June

Y11 Schedule 10th June to 14th June

Y11 Schedule 17th June to 19th June

Your child is expected to be at school for the sessions indicated, at other times he / she may study at home.
If your child prefers to study in school, the canteen is open to accommodate this.
Please ensure your child arrives at school between the times indicated in blue and reports to Ms Ranasinghe for
registration. Equally important for safeguarding is that your child reports to Ms Ranasinghe when leaving the site.
The timetables and procedures have been explained in full to all students in an assembly today and shared with
them via Google Classroom and the Y11 VIP Zone. If, however, there are any questions, please do not hesitate to
get in touch. I hope this more flexible approach is beneficial to your child as he / she prepares for the remaining
exams.

Yours Sincerely,

Ms P. Rufo
Deputy Headteacher

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1WuJad5IRKRozz1Xrai881HhlMARVLMlZDhIV0nH9tIc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1vskror2sk7cUAYUxERaQr9bxbeMkIjuFVj9FrOn83yU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1SSaMHvxdR26eWH7UhYL0XqTN2sDsLFlyJmZLAwiUUUE/edit?usp=sharing

